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Normandy Roden, the OUC's Director of Finance & Procurement Business Services, was 
recently appointed to the Higher Education User Group (HEUG) Membership Committee. Her 
focus will be on writing and editing print/online materials for distribution to HEUG members 
and for promotional use outside of the HEUG. Normandy also continues for a 2nd year as 
Chair of the HEUG Communications Committee. The HEUG is an international organization of 
higher education institutions that use Oracle application software. It promotes the sharing of 
ideas, information, and experiences among its members, and it provides a unified voice to 
Oracle on issues involving the use of Oracle application software in the higher education 
community. The University of Colorado is a HEUG member institution.
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